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Dear Paul, 
 
Re: Request for information under Freedom of Information Act 2000  
 
Thank you for your request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000, which was received on 
17 November 2011. 
 
You requested the following information: 

Please provide a copy of the 'intention to proceed' which has been 
signed by NHS Devon regarding the transfer of family health service 
functions to NHS Shared Business Services, and all associated 
documents or correspondence. 

 
I can confirm that we are currently identifying if we hold this information and if so, we will reply to you 
within 20 working days of the date your request was received. 
 
If there is anything on which you need further clarification, please do not hesitate to contact the team 
on 01392 205205. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
The Freedom of Information Team 
NHS Devon 
 

mailto:xxx.xxxxxxxx@xxx.xxx

